Byrne Wallace LLP Summer Internship Application
Dear Recruitment Manager,
With regards to the post for a summer internship as advertised on social media, I would like to put forward my application. I have completed a 4-year honours degree in law (LLB International) as well as working for the last 18 months within a legal firm (Doyle & Company LLP). Having gained experience within Doyle & Company, working with your team will provide me with the possibility to broaden my experience and witness how Byrne Wallace LLP advise their clients. In addition to this I would relish the opportunity to work with your company for many reasons that include the following:
Passion for Corporate Law:
With a passion for corporate law a Summer Internship with Byrne Wallace LLP will afford me the opportunity to work alongside partners and trainees, enabling me to ask questions about certain areas and to learn about the intricacies of the field. 
Meaningful Work:
I believe that charity and pro-bono work are shared values for the firm and I. Partaking in meaningful work such as charity events that include ‘Darkness into Light’ and the ‘Calcutta Run’, 
(organized by the Law Society), is a passion of mine. Byrne Wallace LLP has noted projects in support of the community by taking part in events such as The Great Byrne Wallace Bake Off and the Sporting Proud Triathlon. 
Collaborative Working Environment:
Byrne Wallace LLP provides a great opportunity for successful candidates to connect at the social events peppered throughout the programme. This creates a positive relationship and fosters a culture of collaboration, promoting team building and interpersonal skills. 
With a rich history it is not only a firm that strives to help people, but one that makes societal changes and as team player I am a man who strives to make a change. I believe that Byrne Wallace LLP would provide the perfect environment for me to do so. I would welcome the opportunity to develop both personally and professionally with your firm. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely, 

Giovanni Smith.
